UPCOMING DATES

MAY PRAYER FOR YOUTH EVENING

Our prayer for youth evening in the Lighthouse Centre in Kyle on Wednesday 26th May at 7:30pm. Lifting up our children and young people in prayer is one of the best things we can do for them, so I really hope this evening will be well supported.



DONATE TO COOL

Over the last few years, especially now that COOL has two employees, we've seen an increase in the running costs of COOL and all the activities we offer throughout the year.

Would you consider giving monthly to the work of COOL?

To find out more, check out https://coolscotland.org.uk/donate/

SUMMER EVENTS

This summer's holiday club theme is
The Tale of Two Kings and we have
3 weeks of this club for primary school
aged children in our local area. From
14th-18th July in Inverinate,
28th July-1st August in Lochcarron
4th-6th August in Kyleakin

We also are running our annual **Youth Activity Week** for P7 and High School aged Youth from the **15th-18th July** in Glenelg, as well as heading to Lendick Muir for **Magnitude Festival** from 19th-23rd July

CONTACT INFO

Thank you for your interest in our work and for your invaluable support. We thank God for you!

coolscotland.org.uk

We believe you have given COOL permission to send you this newsletter but you can withdraw your consent or update your details at any time by contacting us If you would prefer to receive a copy by email instead of post, please sign up on the website at coolscotland.org.uk

COOL is an interdenominational Trust employing a youth and schools worker to share the Christian message and support young people We believe you have given COOL permission to send you this newsletter but you can withdraw your consent or update your details at any time by contacting us. If you would prefer to receive a copy by email instead of post, please sign up on the website at coolscotland.org.uk

COOL Scotland SCO31455 COOL Office Kyle Village Hall Kyle of Lochalsh IV40 8BF

NEWSLETTER



MAY 2025

COOLSCOTLAND.ORG.UK

PRAYER POINTS

GIVE THANKS FOR

The Altnacriche Youth Weekend at the start of the year. Give thanks for the young people who came along and the engagement they had with the talks shared, as well as all the volunteers who made the weekend happen.

The regular visits and assemblies to local primaries and Plockton High School and COOL's ongoing presence in our local schools.

PRAY FOR

Young people sitting exams over the next few months. Pray for peace and that they would feel God's presence with them during this time.

COOL's financial situation as we continue with the work of sharing the Gospel with children and young people in Skye and Lochalsh

Upcoming plans and preparations for the summer. Pray for the 3 Holiday Bible Clubs happening locally, as well as the Youth Activity Week

WHAT WE'VE BEEN UP TO

ALTNACRICHE YOUTH WEEKEND

At the end of January, we took a group of 22 people to Altnacriche for our Youth Weekend Away. It was a fantastic weekend, and we are so thankful for the way the young people engaged with the talks and discussions over the weekend.

Catriona, one of our volunteers, said about the weekend:

"I was very encouraged seeing the kids grow and asking questions about what we have been learning while having fun and doing lots of different activities. Seeing God move was amazing, I continue to pray for them all that they would trust in the Lord and his plan for them."

YOUTH WORKER REPORT

Our reular school work and Friday Youth have been a great way to continue to build relationships

YOUTH WORKER REPORT (CONT.)

with the children and young people in our area. We currently visit 11 primary schools in the area after Shieldaig invited us to lead assemblies there too. We will be meeting with all the P7's as they transition to high school.

In high school the lunch time clubs are a wonderful opportunity to speak to the young people and we have been very excited by the desire of several of our young people to go deeper with God and a longing to study the bible together. The change in their lives has been so noticeable and a beautiful witness to their peers.

Friday Youth continues to be a core part of our regular work with many young people through the door every Friday afternoon. We are so thankful for all the volunteers who give time to help with these and excited that two of our young people have been going through their Young Leader Award. They have already completed several levels and have shown great commitment and responsibility.